
For additional information contact the SPSE-UPTE office at 925-449-4846 

 

SPSE-UPTE Invites You to a 
Noontime Talk 

on the 

Energy Employees Occupational 
Illness Compensation Program 

Act (EEOICPA) 
 

Tuesday, October 23  

Building 453, Armadillo Room 1001 

Noon to 1:00 p.m. 
 

Workers employed in the nation’s nuclear weapons program or other nuclear 
programs may have been exposed to radioactive and toxic substances. In 2000, 
Congress passed the Energy Employees Occupational Illness Compensation 
Program Act (EEOICPA) to provide assistance to those workers who have become 
ill as a result of employment at atomic weapons facilities or other facilities.  
Current and former employees, contractors, and sub-contractors at a Department 
of Energy (DOE) facility are eligible to receive benefits. Come learn more about 
the program and benefits from Joe Krachenfels, Resource Center Program 
Manager- Department of Labor, and Scott Yundt, Sick Workers Support Group 
Facilitator. 


